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To Whom It May Concern: 

DRI Duck is committed to the highest quality and safety standards for all of the products we sell.  Through the use 

of settlement reviews and 3rd party testing, Dri Duck has developed a comprehensive product safety compliance 

program in accordance with textile industry guidelines, including applicable US Federal and State regulations, and 

specifically the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (Cal Prop 65). 

Through this process we certify that, to the best of our knowledge, the products manufactured by DRI Duck comply 

with the appliable federal and state regulations, including Cal Prop 65 and have determined that through that 

process the products do not contain chemicals in excess of safe harbor levels established under Proposition 65 and 

do not require warning labels. 

If you have questions about our program, please contact compliance@driduck.com. You may also call Customer 

Service at (913) 648-8222.   
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